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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Please welcome Father Cyrus Gallagher, OFM 

Cap, this weekend as he shares with St. Vincent de 

Paul Parish how to make a difference in the life of 

a child or vulnerable adult through Unbound 

Ministry. 

October is the Month of the Holy Rosary 

Rediscover the Rosary! 
• Has it been a while since you have prayed the rosary and 

need a refresher on how to pray the mysteries?  

• Are you a new Catholic who wants to know more about 

praying the Rosary? 

• Have you prayed the Rosary forever, but want to know 

more about this powerful prayer?  

These books by Matthew Kelly and Edward Sri are great 

resources for anyone who wants to know more about the 

rosary or make praying the rosary more meaningful. 

Rediscover the Rosary by Matthew Kelly is available  

at dynamiccatholic.com or on Amazon. You can find 

Praying the Rosary Like Never Before by Edward 

Sri at catholiccompany.com or on Amazon. 
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Good stewards must not argue about who is the most important. Today’s 

Gospel says clearly that those who aspire to greatness must humbly serve 
the needs of all. Even Jesus came not to be served, but to serve. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, October 18 St. Luke 
 6:30 am Anita Shepard  

Tuesday, October 19 
Sts. John de Brébeuf and Isaac Jogues 
 6:30 am Living Members of the 
  Sheila Ryan Family 

Wednesday, October 20 
St. Paul of the Cross 
 6:30 am Living Members of the 
  John Moore Family 

 5:15 pm Robert and Lena Baskis  

Thursday, October 21  
 6:30 am Arnold Kapfer  

 8:00 am Julie Wulfers LeNeave  

Friday, October 22 St. John Paul II 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Robert Gibson Family 

 8:00 am NO MASS 

Saturday, October 23 
St. John of Capistrano 
 6:30 am Mr. and Mrs. Wencil Kulish 

 5:00 pm Eleanor Nenninger  

Sunday, October 24 
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Geneva Viox 

 9:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent de Paul Women’s Council 

 10:45 am Charles Drury, Sr.  

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingua) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Pat Brase, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for the homebound of the parish. 

Rosary Prayer Group 
The Holy Rosary will be prayed at 1:30 p.m. this Sunday, October 17, 
inside Old St. Vincent Chapel of Ease (downtown Cape). 

St. Vincent de Paul School. has two vacancies for School Board 
members. Interested candidates must be active parishioners of 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish. It is not necessary to have children 
in the school to serve on the board. If you, or someone you 
know, is interested in serving on the School Board, please pick 
up an application in the school office, call 573-334-9594, or 
email svoffice@svcape.eduk12.net. 

Join St. Mary Cathedral 
Parish/School for 

Advent Wreath Making 
St. Mary Cathedral Parish/School is 
hosting an Advent Wreath making day 
on Sunday, November 7, at 2:00 p.m. in 
the school gym. The cost is $35 and 
includes greenery, wreath base, and 
candles. Please bring your own glue gun, 
tree picks, ribbon and anything you 
would like to use to decorate your 
wreath. Register by calling the school 
office at 573-335-3840 no later than 
October 22. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

SEMO Food Bank 
The St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will pack food boxes at 
the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, on Tuesday, October 19. The 
volunteers will carpool from the JC Penney parking lot at 8:30 a.m.  If you 
are interested, please call Carol Simon at 314-440-4467. 

Collection - October 17, 2021 

 Collection   $ 13,912.83 

 E-Tithing   $ 37,745.67 

 Total   $51,658.50 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

  Difference (7-1 to 10-10)   $ 22,533.97 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

 • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, October 18 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 

Tuesday, October 19 
 9:30 am Mass at Fountainbleau 

 2:00 pm Finance Council 

 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

Wednesday, October 20 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Women’s Bible Study 

 10:00 am Mass at Capetown 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 

Thursday, October 21 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:00 pm School Board  

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 6:45 pm St. Gerard Circle 

Friday, October 22 

 Saturday, October 23 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 Sunday, October 24 
 9:00 am Children's Liturgy of the Word 

 10:00 am Coffee and Christ 

 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

May He Rest in Peace   
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Marcelino Dominguez, a member of the St. Vincent Parish family. 

May he and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - October 24, 2021 

Jeremiah 31:7-9   Hebrews 5:1-6 
Mark 10:46-52 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

Saint Gerard Circle 
The Saint Gerard Circle would like to invite all mothers of young children to 
the next monthly meeting which will be held at 6:45 p.m. on Thursday, October 
21, in the lower meeting room. Krianna Frey, a national Catholic speaker, will 
be the presenter. Her topic is “Creative Ways to Pray All Day.” She will also 
give share fun information about All Hallow’s Eve!  

Karianna Frey is a Catholic speaker, author, and educator who loves Jesus, 
bourbon, and French fries, in that order. A convert to Catholicism, Karianna 
believes that a deep personal relationship with Jesus and robust prayer life is 
not incompatible with the Catholic Faith, but rather, that Faith is the ultimate 
in a personal relationship, through the Eucharist. Karianna 
has been married to Steve for 16 years and is mama to four 
amazing kiddos, living the good life in Minnesota. When 
she’s not speaking, writing, or teaching, Karianna loves to 
bike around the lake, hit the hiking trails, or curl up with a 
warm cuppa and a good book. Karianna is the author of two 
books, “Serviam Non Serviam” and “The Virtuous Path” 
both available on Amazon. Visit www.kariannafrey.com or 
meet up with Karianna on Instagram at @kariannafrey.  

Project Melchizedek 
The Diocesan Vocations Office is beginning a new movement to promote  
vocations called Project Melchizedek. Men, ages 16-40, who have an interest in 
the vocation of priesthood are invited to a meal and discussion. The next 
meeting will take place at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, October 18, at the John Henry 
Newman Center, 512 N. Pacific, Cape Girardeau. If you know potential 
candidates, or have suggestions or questions, please contact Father Alex 
Sutachan, Regional Vocation Recruiter, at 573-335-7667 or fatheralex@ 
svparish.com.  

World Mission Sunday 
World Mission Sunday, the annual worldwide Eucharistic celebration for the 
Missions and missionaries of the world, will take place next Sunday, October 
24. The second collection taken next weekend is a unique, global effort for the 
entire Church to provide for the building up of over 1,000 local churches in 
Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin America and Europe. 
Through the work of these churches and witness to Christ, the poor receive 
practical help and experience God’s love, mercy, hope, and peace. Please be 
generous. 

God’s blessings  to Father Alex 
as he celebrates his birthday on 

Wednesday, October 20. 

http://www.kariannafrey.com/
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Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 

faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, October 24, at 
4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. Contact 
the parish office to register and to fill out a baptismal 
registration form. 

 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish 

office at contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

CCW Reminder 
All women of the parish are members of the Council of Catholic Women! 
Next Sunday, October 24, is National Council of Catholic Women 
Recognition Sunday. Women are encouraged to wear blue to Mass  on 
that weekend. 

November All Souls Remembrance 
During the month of November, St. Vincent de Paul Parish will have a 
“Book of Life” on display in the church. This book contains the names 
of all deceased previously added to the Book of Life. Parishioners may 
add new names of deceased relatives/friends by writing them in the 
appropriate (alphabetized) blank pages in the book. Throughout the 
month of November, those listed in the Book of Life will be 
remembered in prayer. 

Hams for the Holiday 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish will partner with St. Mary’s Food 
Pantry to provide hams to needy area families on Saturday, 
November 6, 13, and 20, from 8:15 until 11:30 a.m.  

If you would like to purchase a ham for a family, place $10 (cash or check) 
in a marked envelope and drop it in the collection basket at weekend 
Masses. You may mail a check to St. Vincent Parish, 1913 Ritter Dr., Cape 
Girardeau, MO 63701. Please write “Ham Donation” in the check memo 
line. You may also donate electronically by visiting faith.direct/MO885 
and checking “Ham Donation.” Extra funds will go to the Food Pantry 
Building Fund. 

If you would like to help distribute hams, text, call or email your preferred 
date to Mike Himmelberg at 573-225-1037 or mhimmelberg@ 
atpnapa.com. Thank you for your generosity.  



Í 
Extend mercy towards others, 

so that there can be no one in need 
whom you meet without helping.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Celebrating the 
Sacraments 

Celebrando los 
Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comu-
níquese con la oficina parroquial 
por lo menos con seis meses de 
antelación. (Si usted ha estado 
casado antes, una anulación del 
matrimonio puede necesitar ser 
hecha primero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
Kiblinger at the parish office (573-
335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser 
inscritos en la parroquia por lo 
menos 3 meses antes de bautizar. 
También los padres tienen que 
celebrar la santa misa cada fin de 
semana. La clase de preparación 
para el bautismo para padres y 
padrinos es cada último lunes del 
mes. Favor de comunicarse con 
Padre Rick una semana antes al 
573-335-7667.  

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si 
usted va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la 
oficina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

Anointing of the Sick in Hospitals 
If you are entering one of the local hospitals, please notify the St. Vincent de 
Paul parish office (573-335-7667) so you can be anointed before you enter the 
hospital. Because of HIPAA laws, once you are in the hospital it is difficult to 
find information regarding your needs. If you are a patient in the hospital and 
need anointing, have a family member call the office and share your room 
number so that  one of the priests can visit you.   

Ugly Quilt News 
During this calendar year the Ugly Quilt Ministry has completed 706 bedrolls. 
Thank you to all who help make this possible!  

As you prepare for the winter months, please consider donating your extra 
blankets and mattress covers to this ministry. These items are used in making 
the bedrolls. Donations may be brought to the Ugly Quilt room on Monday or 
Wednesday mornings or to the parish office Monday through Friday. 

Blessing Box 

In case you were wondering about the Blessing Box located across from the 

old convent, the following is a note from Sam Galati, St. Vincent parishioner, 

who built the Blessing Box for his Eagle Scout project. 

My name is Sam Galati, and I am a sophomore at Notre Dame 
Regional High School and a Life Scout with Troop 16. When deciding 
on my Eagle Scout project, I knew I wanted to do something to benefit 
the community. In late 2019, I learned that our local American 
Heritage Girls organization wanted to be involved in a service project 
that would help the community. They had the idea of starting a 
Blessing Box that would hold non-perishable food items, for those in 
need, on St. Vincent’s campus. They just needed someone to build it. I 
attended school at SVS and have been a member of this parish since I 
was in kindergarten, and this was a great way for me to give back. I did 
my research and received permission from the parish along with the 
Boy Scout committees to begin building the Blessing Box. After a year 
of fundraising, planning and building, the box was installed this past 
August with the help of family, friends and fellow scouts. Details were 
finalized, and I am pleased to announce the box is ready to use. I ask 
for help from the parish and school communities in keeping the box re-
stocked with non-perishable food items throughout the year to help 
those in need within our community.  The box reads, “Take what you 
need.  Leave what you can.”  The box is located in the DePaul Center 
parking lot at the Caruthers Street entrance. 
The windows on the doors allow for people 
driving by to see if the box is full or in need 
of restocking. The American Heritage Girls 
have agreed to help in this mission, and I am 
grateful to them for their idea and their 
commitment to help. I also want to 
acknowledge and thank the donors who 
made this project possible: St. Vincent de 
Paul Parish, Kiwanis, Knights of Columbus 
11205, and Knights of Columbus 1111. 
Finally, I want to thank all of you in advance 
for your help in making this project a 
success. 



K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

Please support these 

advertisers! 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 573-335-5700 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

DoloresBaker@RealtyExecutives.com 

 

Redefining Wealth Management 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

